Ready for Summer

April 25, 2011 11:30 AM Photos by Claire Barry
newwave@tulane.edu

Although final exams are still ahead, students celebrated the last day of classes for
the spring semester at a T.G.I1.O. (Thank God It's Over) party on Thursday (April 21),
munching on fried chicken, enjoying sno-balls, taking fun rides and listening to
music by the band Yacht. Tulane University Campus Programming and the student
programs office sponsored the party. The exam period begins on Thursday (April
28).



https://news.tulane.edu/news/ready-summer
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